
GAN 9 1985

TO ALL POWER REACTOR LICENSEES AND ALL APPLICANTS FOR POWER REACTOR LICENSES

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: FIRE PROTECTION POLICY STEERING COMMITTEE REPORT
(Generic Letter 85-01)

Enclosed is a copy of the NRC Fire Protection Policy Steering Committee

Report, dated October 26, 1984. The background and purpose of the Steering

Committee is described in the report. A notice will be published in the

Federal Register in the near future that will provide an opportunity for

public comments on this report. No response to this letter is required.

Original signed by
Darrell G. Eisenhut

Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
As stated
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